Sasha Linker

From: jurell snyder

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 1:00 AM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Kirk Uhler is Corrupt

EXTERNAL EMAIL
Dear Fair Political Practice Commissioners,

While at church | heard my peers discussing corruption regarding our Board of Supervisors. | live in Placer County, and
I’'m a constituent of Placer County Board of Supervisor Kirk Uhler. My peers said that Uhler is secretly taking money from
the Moss family in order to allow them to expand their business on county land. | also became aware of his failure to
disclose a huge raise for his wife. He tried to hide this information from the public, and he exposed a loophole by
purposely leaving the meeting discussing his wife’s raise several minutes early. This should not go unpunished, Uhler is
corrupt. Please uphold the intent of the Political Practices Act and please get rid of Supervisor Uhler for his corruption
and blatant attempts to circumvent the law. At least fine him so he’s aware that people know he’s corrupt.

Jurell Snyder

Granite Bay

Sent from my iPhone





